
NEWSLETTER

Hello all,

Here we are in December again with another year done & dusted. I hope the weather gods have been kind to
you during your harvest season! 

Q Fever
One of our regular customers recently informed us that some of their herd had tested positive for Q Fever.
We really appreciated the heads up from our customer and we ensured that all staff were given the
opportunity to be vaccinated against Q Fever, with most choosing to get the jab.
While doing our research into Q Fever we realised that Q Fever can be transferred from job sites back to the
workplace or home on work boots & clothes, and it is strongly recommended that dirty work clothes are only
handled by those who have already had Q Fever or are vaccinated against Q Fever. Because of this, we ask
that you please make us aware if your herd has tested positive to Q Fever so our staff can take the
appropriate precautions. 
 
Spare Parts over the Christmas period
Christmas is just around the corner, so once again it’s time to make sure you have all your spare parts in
stock, ready for the holiday period. Please take the time to check your stock of parts, including V belts, claw
bowls, anodes in hot water services, and if you have a rotary, please check your drive and idler wheels. And
for those with steel rollers, please make sure they are lubricated and in good working order. Please let us
know ASAP if you find anything that requires immediate attention. As usual, we’ll have technicians available,
and on call for any emergency work required during the Christmas / New Year period.
 
Thanks to our customers!
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our loyal customers for your continued support during
2024. It is very much appreciated, and we look forward to working with you again next year!
Also, a final reminder that the combined Westfalia Warragul / Yarragon Rural Store customer Christmas party
is booked for Thursday 12th Dec, starting at 6.30pm. We’ll be providing a BBQ & light refreshments, so we’d
love to see you there. Please RSVP by 10th December if you wish to attend.

Take care everyone!

Best regards, Mark

December 2024



GEA De Max 55 cup removers from 

$650 + GST Each 
(Some still available)

Contact John (0418 300 788) or Mark (0400 388 708) for enquiries

FOR SALE

 CONTACTS

Office                           (03) 5634 2065            24 hour breakdown service
John                              0418 300 788               john@westwar.com.au
Russell                          0408 300 750              russell@westwar.com.au
Yarragon Rural          (03) 5634 2125            paul@yarragonrural.com.au                            

www.westfaliawarragul.com.au
www.yarragonrural.com.au

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
70 Unit Yarroweyah engineering rotary dairy

Full Westfalia plant (8 Years Old) including milk meters, dematron 70, teat cup removers, retention bars, stainless feed
bins, 4 feed heads, 3x 800L hot water services, variotherm wash controller.

Comfortably milks 400-450 cows per hour.

$170,000 as is
Option to retrofit current milk plant to a brand new Yarroweyah 70 unit platform for

 $400,000
Available July 2025

Contact Chris 0419 109 928 for enquiries




